
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 
Here we are at Friday again. Another busy week that 
has flown by!  
This week Year 6 enjoyed a couple of days      working 
on their Circus Skills. In the afternoon of Thursday, 
we were invited to see how they had got on and 
were treated to a fantastic show of their Circus skills. 
We were seriously impressed at how well they had 
picked-up the skills and mastered them. Here are a 
few pictures for you to enjoy:  

IT has been a gloriously warm day here at Ebor     
Gardens Primary Academy, so we have encouraged 
drinking water throughout the day and provided    
extra drinking water when the children have been on 
the playground. Hopefully it will remain nice for the 
weekend so we can enjoy it further.  
Whatever happens, have a lovely weekend. See you 
on Monday. 
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This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 93.1% this week. 

The Biscuit Bears are heading to Rec2 and 4CH this week for their excellent class attendance.. 

N— 84% Rec 1— 94%  Rec 2— 99%  1HN– 89% 1AD— 91% 2FA— 86% 2LB— 95% 3NB—96% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—94%  4CH— 99% 5LA— 92% 5NP— 95% 6NI— 92% 6GA—92%  

 



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available in our Nursery.  Give 

us a call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places 

for September 2022. 
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 Summer Term Events 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Monday 20th June 2022—Year 6 trip to Kingswood 

Monday 27th June 2022—EYFS & KS1 Sports Day                 Tuesday 28th June 2022—KS2 Sports Day 

Thursday 30th June 2022—Y5 Synagogue Trip               

Wednesday 6th July 2022—Coffee Morning 

12th, 13th, 14th July 2022—Transition Days (more info to follow) 

Friday 15th July 2022—LUFC Penalty Shoot-out Day (more info to follow) 

Monday 18th July 2022—KS1 Local Area Trip (Geography) 

Wednesday 13th July 2022—Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 19th July 2022—Y6 Prom                         Friday 22 July 2022—Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

Friday 22nd July 2022—School Closes for Summer at 1:30pm 

 Sports Days 

This year our Sports Days will be as follows: 

Monday 27th June 2022—EYFS & KS1 Sports Day   

Tuesday 28th June 2022—KS2 Sports Day 

A letter will be making it’s way to your inbox soon 

with timings and                  

arrangements for the days. 

We look forward to seeing 

lots of families coming to   

support end enjoy the events.           

Bikeability 

Starting on Tuesday 21st June, Year 6 will 

be working with the team from Bikeability. 

This annual partnership ensures our        

children are safer on their bikes when      

cycling around their local area. Bikes are 

provided by the team at Bikeability. 

 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in EYFS, KS1, UKS2 & Star 6 
Readers 
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